
 

Week ending 
18/10/19

Poppy, Bluebell and 
Sunflower Class

Phonics
Our sounds this week were 'i' for 

igloo, 'n' for necklace, 'm' for 
mirror and 'd' for dinosaur.

We are beginning to encourage 
the children to blend (word-build) 
with the sounds we've learnt so 

far. 
eg. d-i-n = din
m-a-p = map

Our focus this week: 
We have continued to base our 

learning around the story of 'Where 
the Wild Things Are.' We have had a 
wild rumpus, made wild things masks 

and wrote names for all the 
characters.

Maths:
We have been focussing on number 
four this week. We have made four 

in a variety of ways using money, 
numicon, fingers and objects. 

We have made number sentences 
using objects. Eg. 3 conkers + 1 

conker = 4.  

Reading: 
We are having fun reading with 
your children and hope you are 

enjoying it at home too!
Please remember to make a 

comment in the diary when you 
read with your child. We love to 
hear how they are getting on! 

Please ensure books and diaries are 
kept in their book bags at all times. 

Parent Consultations:
Thank you for joining us to 
discuss your child's learning 
during parent consultations 
this week. It was lovely to 
be able to speak to you all 
about your lovely children!. 

Further Information:
We will be ending our 'Where the 
Wild Things Are' unit with a wild 
rumpus! Children are invited to 
come to school that day in their 
pyjamas or a wild thing outfit on 

Thursday 24th October. 

Requests 

Do keep all your boxes and containers because 
we love to use them for junk modelling.  

 

Bluebell Parents: 

Mrs Manzambi will be the Bluebell teacher 
with Mrs Virgo after half term. She will be 
visiting next week and getting to know your 
children. Mrs West will still continue to work 
in Bluebell once a week.  


